Cheyenne PTO Meeting Minutes
May 19, 2015 PTO Meeting

Meeting called to order at 7:02 pm

Motion to approve meeting minutes from 3/31/15 made by Lori Gulecki and approved by Dana Furnas 
President:  $500 needed to purchase Cheyenne Folders over summer – Motion to approve by Mrs.Pring and seconded by Mrs.Taiairol – all voters in favor. $500o needed to purchase Time for Kids/Scholastic News for all students in fall – Motion to approve by Mrs.Taiairol and seconded by Mrs.Gulecki – all voters in favor. $500 needed to purchase Cheyenne Folders over summer – Motion to approve by Mrs.Pring and seconded by Mrs.Taiairol – all voters in favor. $1500 needed to for Fun Run Startup Costs in early September – Motion to approve by Mrs. Kowalkowski and seconded by Mrs.Fox – all voters in favor. $600 needed for DJ James for Fun Run – Motion to approve by Mrs.Pring and seconded by Mrs.Furnas – all voters in favor.
Cheyenne PTO would like to donate proceeds from Scoop & Twist Dining Nights to Ronald McDonald House in Mrs. Kathy Eckhout’s name. Total is $492 and PTO will round up to $500. Motion to approve this donation by Mrs. Pring and seconded by Mrs. Fox – all voters in favor.

Voting for 2015-2016 PTO Board. Board members are as follows for the 2015-2016 school year:
President – Charlene Staniec

Vice President – Mary Teremi
Secretary – Retha Fox
Treasurer – Roxanne Damore
Trustee – Debbie Kowlakowski
Trustee – Dana Furnas

Vice President:  No report.

Secretary:  No report.

Treasurer:  No report.
Trustees:  No report. 

Principle report:  Science Olympiad came in 6th out of 43. 5th grade to Joe Dumars on 6/3/15. June 5th is Challenge Day and there is Mstep testing finishing up. GOTR and Stride race was held at Kensington Park – kids had a great time. Memorial for Mrs. Eckhout will be held on 5/26/15. 5th Grade promotion will be on 6/9/15. Destination Imagination competition will be held in Tennessee.
Asst. Principle: Enjoyed the school year at Cheyenne. Thanks for making it a great year.
Teachers: Love the new cutter purchased for Staff Appreciation! Thanks for giving money back for field trips!

CAC report:  N/A
Old/New business: None
Meeting adjourned at 7:35 pm

